Minutes of the Colorado QRP Club Meeting on July 11, 2015

The meeting was called to order at 10:49 AM by Vice President Vince Kumagain, KI0RB.

Attendees introduced themselves.

Announcements:
The Denver Radio Club will hold its annual hamfest in mid-August.

The Rocky Mountain Division convention will be at Bryce Canyon at the end of July.

Secretary's report.
A copy of the May meeting minutes is available on the CQC web page.  A copy was also available for circulation at the meeting.  The minutes were accepted.

Treasurers report.
Treasurer Roger Wendell, WB0JNR,reported the following current balances:

Checking Account:  $293.81 

Bank Account: $3,267.09

Total: $3,560.90

$250.00 seed money has been made available for Hamcon 2016 in Keystone, CO.

Committee reports.
Fox Hunt:

Committee chair Marshall announced the schedule for the coming week.

Old Business.

New Business.
The secretary had difficulty determining which of the following items came under each of the above headings.  Therefore, all are being reported under the combined heading.

Historical Committee:

Vince has a box of historical CQC material that can be digitized.  It was stated that Dick has all of the paper copies of the “Low Down,” going back to issue number 1.  Concerns noted included the following:

What is the best method of scanning in old copies of the “Low Down?”

Where can we safely store backup copies of the digitized material?  The CQC web site will host all of the digitized material.

It was decided that Vince will take on the project of scanning paper copies into digital formats.

Roger will address storage of the digitized material once Vince has completed the digitizing process.

Publication of the current issue of the “Low Down” is behind schedule.

Vince indicated that the executive committee needs to meet.   This will help to reduce the amount of “business” that needs to be conducted at regular meetings.

Roger will undertake the project of redoing the New Member Pamphlet.

It was agreed that Roger will simplify the rules for CQC's three annual CW contests.

A motion was made to adjourn at 12:07 PM.  It was seconded and approved.
Submitted by Pete Inskeep, NO2D, Secretary.
